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Shelter Social Housing campaign 

Shelter have been in touch to say that they are launching a large social housing 
campaign in Edinburgh around September.  They are very keen to give a platform to 
people living in social housing to share their experiences of why it is so important to 
build social homes in Scotland.  They are looking for any experiences of social 
housing either positive or negative.  They’re particularly interested in hearing from 
people who have been on a waiting list for a while, perhaps due to overcrowding or 
their accommodation being unsuitable.  They are hoping that the campaign will be 
launched across Scotland. 

Shelter have asked if any ETF members might be interested in sharing their opinions 
or experiences?  Anyone taking part would need to know that their feedback may be 
used to support Shelter’s campaign, although they can anonymise their personal 
details if that helps people feel more comfortable. 

This campaign is still in the very early planning stages and Shelter will take the 
current epidemic into account when finalising the details.  The EC is asked to 
consider whether they would like to support the campaign on behalf of ETF.  
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